
TECHNOLOGY USE  

Student Personal Information Web Procedures 
 
 

We encourage teachers and students to publish student original work, photos and video to 
the Chelsea School District website. The procedures to do this are outlined below. If a 
parent or guardian is opposed to the use of their student’s work or photos on the Internet, 
they must inform the school district in writing before the start of each school year. The 
Chelsea School District will not publish to the Internet any information that you or your 
student does not wish to have published. 

 
Safeguards 

 
• Personal information (full names, addresses, phone numbers, etc.) about students 

will not be included in web pages. 
 
• Only first names will be used unless the parent/guardian grants written permission 

to use a student’s full name.  
 

• Student original work may be published unless there is written request not to do 
so by the parent or guardian. 

 
• Individual or group pictures (photos and/or video) of students may appear on the 

district web site 
 
 

 

  

 
 


